
Mr. Rhoades. I am appalled that a bill having anything to do with our 2nd amendment rights, 

such as SB941, would be rushed through the senate without proper time allotted for public input 

or review of the submitted testimonies by the legislature. Until now I didn't know your name, I 

do now, and have a very good memory.   

 

Lloyd Church 

Powell Butte, Or 

Viet Nam infantry veteran. 1968/1969 

Taxpayer. 1964/present 

voter 1970/present 

 


